
From: registrar
To:
Subject: letter of comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: NO to Enbridge proposed pipeline to Hamilton
Date: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 1:09:56 PM

 

From: Anna Chatterton  
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 3:22 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: NO to Enbridge proposed pipeline to Hamilton
 
Hello
 
I am writing to urge you to say NO to Enbridge’s proposed pipeline in Hamilton. This is a major
threat to ecologically sensitive land and will have a detrimental effect on the environment.

Don't do this to this beautiful city.

Best,
Anna Chatterton




